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Voting by mail is and has been an excellent option for Oregon voters for over 30 

years. My senior mother suffered from neuropathy and leg pain the last 10 years of 

her life and was homebound, as walking was too painful for her to bear.  Voting by 

mail was the only option for her.  I overwhelmingly prefer voting by mail for myself 

because it provides me the opportunity to vote at a time of day that is best for me, 

which is in the evening or on the weekend, not during a busy day of work.  Please do 

not take away Oregon voters’ right to vote by mail!  


